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BRIEF OVERVIEW: 

 
EPR Governance 
Committee 
 
 
 
 

We reviewed the final draft report and suggested some 
small changes. Once this report has been turned over the  
ministry of environment it will be made public 

 
EMRB Strategic 
Planning 
 
 
 
 

This meeting was not public 

 
Alberta Recycling 
Board meeting (Nov. 
26) and Strategic 
Planing (Nov 27) 
 
 
 
 

Board meeting was typical business. Of note was a debate 
over the proposed reduction of the municipal grants. St. 
Albert does receive some money through this grant. 
Community groups can apply and getting funding towards 
playground builds. Because the fee for new tires especially 
the medium sized ones has not increased in years the fund 
is running low and heading towards a deficit. We have 
reduced the fund from $1 million - $800,00 ($600,000 was 
proposed by staff). I can speak further to this is needed 
At the strategic planning we came up with a new vision and 
mission statement. I am excited to share with you when it is 
all finalized. This continues to be a great board that I love 
sitting on. 

 
AUMA Executive 
committee and 
Human Resources 
Committee 
 

No much to report outside of the weekly digest. 
We are planning a Presidents Symposium on January 22nd 
as an attempt t get out ahead of the spring provincial 
budget. 



 

 
AUMA Municipal 
Governance 
Committee 
 
 
 
 
 

Excellent guest speakers from municipal affairs talking 
about future changes to the MGA and Local Government 
Elections Act 

 
Shared Investment for 
Shared Benefit 
 
 
 
 

We had a presentation on potential models for our future 
framework 
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